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BULLETIN

"But when you pAay, do not be Like the  hypo-  
cAtteA, faoA they love, to  pAay standing tn  
th e  synagogues and on the  s tx e e t  eoAnojt to  be 
seen by men. I toJUL you tha tAuth, they hive. 
Aeeetved thetn. a maAd tn  jJu t l . When you phony, 
go tn to  youA Aoom, close the  dooA and pAay 
to  youA FcutheA, who ts  unseen. Then youA FatheA, 
who sees what t s  done tn  secAet w tll  AeivaAd 
you."

Matt. 6:5,6

EVANGELISM MIG
This Saturday (the 21st) the Evangelism MIG 
will be going out. All you people who have 
been waiting for this, Saturday is your night.
See you there!

TACOMA SECTION YOUTH DEPARTMENTS...
has organized a Sports League and we are in need 

^  of officials (Refs). The locations are in the 
Renton area and the Tacoma area. We pay rather 
well for non-licensed officials. We need refs 
for basketball (Jan-March); Volleyball (April- 
June). We will accept calls from men and women. 
Renumeration is based on a per-game schedule.
The league runs only on a one day a week basis 
and we have a flexible schedule. If you need 
a little money, fellowship or exercise please 
call me (Ed Parr) at Kent Assembly of God - youth 
pastor. 852-5373 (office) or home after 4:00 
p.m. at 852-9186. We have trained officials to 
train and assist, so if your interested, please 
call. Thank you.

COMING ... JANUARY 27th ...
MAPS Reps from the Missions Department, Spring­
field, Missouri. Students who are interested 
in summer ministry under the MAPS program are 
encouraged to sign up for interviews. They can 
sign up in advance (seniors preferred), OR can 
sign up following the chapel service on the 27th.

FOR THE FIRST TIME EVER...
you can purchase a message in this year’s Karisma 

^jnnual. We are offering everybody the opportunity 
o purchase a one-line message (up to 15 words) 

written to anyone attending Northwest College. For 
example, it can be written to your sweetheart, a 
friend, or to congratulate a graduate. Be crea­
tive! Cost is only $10.00. Please put any message,

along with a check or money plus your name 
and box number into the Karisma box in 
the Administration Building. You can also 
hand it in at the front desk. Thank you!

NEED A BREAK ???
Would you like some­
thing fun, relaxing, 
free and coed? If 
you answered yes then 
you will enjoy a Putt 
Putt Golf Course on our < 
very own campus. Submit * ̂  '*
your design for your very 
own hole with your name of groups etched 
in stone. More info, available at Recep­
tionist’s desk. Sponsored by the M.S.A.

SUMMER INTERNS:
Please pick up application forms from Scott 
Walberg or from the Dean of Students Office. 
The deadline for application is Feb. 3.
Thank you.

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL !!
Anybody interested in refing Intramural 
Basketball, please see John Young or leave 
your name on a 3 X 5 card by Thursday, 
January 19. This will be a paid position.
If you are interested, there will be a 
meeting on Thursday at 10:00 p.m. in John 
Young’s office.

OPPORTUNITY - NEED-
For week-end ministry at Morton Assembly 
of God Church near Mt. Rainier. Work in­
volves high school and college age youth. 
CONTACT - Pastor Bill E. Porter, P.0. Box 
477, Morton, WA 98356. Tel. (206) 496­
5604 or 496-5966.

LOST !!!
Silver Partial Retainer between the Learning 
Center and Perks Lounge, possibly in the 
girl’s dorm. If found, please contact Bren­
da Brandt in C-317 or phone 822-9905.
Thank you!



FOR SALE:
A Peavey Amplifier in excellent condition!
Cost - $100.00. If interested, see Glenn in 
Gray - 501.

WHERE WERE YOU WHEN YOUR MOTHER WAS BORN?
Actually, that question is irrelevant. But 
the following matter holds significance for 
all of us. They are here at Northwest College. 
Still colorful, delightful and personal. And 
soon available for purchase through the book­
store.

SUMMER MINISTRY TEAM TRYOUTS
Is you are planning on trying out please 
apply by filling out an application form 
immediately. Those forms are available at 
the receptionist’s desk and must be returned 
no later than January 25th. It would be 
very helpful if you would apply earlier th. 
that date. Try-outs are February 16th at 
7:00 p.m.


